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What a year it has been. One could never have predicted such 
a year when we came back in September.  
 
I grasp the positives from these extraordinary times. Our 
school community are well, we have remained in contact with 
our families and children and welcomed, to differing degrees, 
a large majority of our children back during this final term.  
There are some ‘thank yous’ I would like to make. To our 
fantastic children for their resilience and motivation; to the 
Stanton Staff who have worked tirelessly to ensure school 
and home learning has supported our younger learners both 
academically and emotionally; to you— supporting your 
children, phonics, word of the week, Maths No Problem—
things that we take for granted and are part and parcel of 
everyday life  in school have been such a sharp learning curve 
but a crucial part of continued learning; to our Governing Body 
who have been there in support and holding us to account in 
ensuring the school is COVID compliant and safe for all 
stakeholders and to the Stanton residents, a cheery smile and 
a welcome ‘hello’ when at times it has been tricky has made all 
the difference. 
 
 
I wish you all a very warm, safe and happy summer break and I 
look forward to seeing you all on 2nd September 2020. 
 
  

Woof! A message from Beau 
 
Hello my Stanton Friends—how are you all. I bet you can’t 
wait until Monday and no early morning wake ups! 
 
I had to go to the vets last week as I have been so itchy 
with the pollen. I have even more tablets to take for two 
weeks and I have to have more baths!  The best bits are 
the fluffy towel cuddles at the end, and 
of course the treats that Mrs 
Winterburn gives me to persuade me to 
take by meds or stay in the bath!  
 
Have a super holiday, stay safe and get 
lots of walks.  
 
 
 

September Update 
 
A separate letter is being sent home today 
with Weekly Comms outlining the key School 
Day logistical information for September. 
The detailed Risk Assessment will be 
published on the school’s website on Friday 
29th August. 
 
Regarding Breakfast and After School Club, 
the booking system is moving online and  
Mrs Pennington will be contacting all parents 
during the holiday letting you know how this 
can be done. 

Farewell  
 
Today is a sad day as we say goodbye to Mrs 
Weston. Mrs Weston has been a member of the 
Stanton Team for many years, all children she has 
taught— have been in her class,  in her group for 
whole school events or worked with her through 
Science Enrichment have benefited from her 
expertise, calm and kindness.  
Mrs Weston will be very much missed as part of 
the Stanton Team. 
We also say goodbye to some of our  children at 
the end of term due to military postings or 
relocation. We wish then all the  very best at their 
new schools. 
A final farewell goes to Mrs  South who is leaving  
us at the end of term tomorrow. 
 

Bags 2 School 
 
Many thanks to everyone who brought bags to 
school on Tuesday for Bags 2 School. 
We raised £122.60! 
 
Don’t forget if you are ordering online to during the 
summer holidays an easy way to raise funds for 
FOSS is through Just Giving . 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
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